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4th November 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers 

During the period of time where we are working within our additional Covid safety measures and the 

weather is colder, it is appropriate for students to have an additional layer on to keep warm. 

With this in mind and wanting to avoid any additional cost to parents from Monday 9th November  

 students should bring a warm outdoor, waterproof coat with them to wear outside. 

 students are encouraged to also bring gloves, hat & scarf 

 students can wear a plain dark coloured jumper or sweatshirt under their blazer such as 

black, navy or grey. This does not need to be a Wreake Valley jumper but should be as plain 

as possible and without large commercial branding.  This can be a hoodie but needs to be 

plain (without branding).  Examples of jumpers that are acceptable can be found below: 

 

This style WOULD NOT be acceptable.                             These styles WOULD be acceptable 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you as ever for your support, it is greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

Tim Marston 

Headteacher 
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